
 

 

 

NOTICE 

We are pleased to inform all the MBA students and faculty members that our Institute has formulated 

‘INNOVATION AND ENTREPRENEURSHIP POLICY’ which will come to effect from 12/11/2020. 

Further guidance will be given by the Institute’s Innovation Council. 

 

 
Dr. Vidula Adkar                                                                            

NISP Coordinator                                                                                          

 

 

 


